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4th February 2011 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: E Safety Week 
 
Next week (beginning 7th February) is National E-safety week. As part of this, children will be 
learning all about how to be safe when using computers and the internet. We have managed 
to arrange for a Police Community Support Officer to run an event for parents to raise 
awareness of how to keep your child safe when they are using a computer and the internet.  
 
This session will be on Tuesday 8th February 2011 between 9am and 10am.  
 
The session will take place in the upper building hall and parents will be welcome to wait in 
the foyer of the upper building after dropping their children at school. This is a great 
opportunity to raise awareness of the importance of staying safe online and give you a chance 
to familiarise yourself with the types of things your child may be doing online and what you 
can do to help them stay safe.  
 
Please complete and return the slip below to accept your place. 
 
 
 
 
Miss E Thompson 
ICT Subject Leader                               
  
 
�…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………….Class………………………………………… 
 
I will be attending the e-safety session for parents.  
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………Parent/Carer 


